

Avon Park and Recreation Commission

65 East Main Street, Avon, MA 02322

Dan Hart Vice Chairperson
Ben Chapman Commissioner
Barbara Littlefield Commissioner

Carl Fischer Chairperson Stephen McCarthy Commissioner Jessica Delorey Secretary

March 26, 2019

The Avon Park and Recreation met at 6:30pm with members Carl Fischer, Ben Chapman, Barbara Littlefield and Youth Program Director Jen Mayo present.

Minutes from the March 19, 2019 meeting were reviewed and approved.

TOWN ADMINISTRATOR

Mr. Enos met with the Park & Rec commissioners to discuss:

The Grant for the Early Childhood Education playground for the Butler School has been approved. The following topics were discussed:

- Location
- Site Work
- Installation

Security Cameras have been approved by the Town of Avon and will be installed in a few locations. Mr. Enos asked the Park & Rec commissioners if they want an internal camera to be installed at the Civic Center. The board will discuss it at a future meeting.

The town of Avon has received a grant from Old Colony Planning. Mr. Enos informed the board of the plan to use the grant to create a recreation plan at DeMarco Park. Different idea were discussed including possible ball fields and walking paths.

FAMILY MOVIE NIGHT

Ben will talk with Kathleen about receiving the permit for Wahlburgers. The board plan on showing The Lego 2 movie.

COMMUNITY MOVIE NIGHT

Community movie night is scheduled for April 26th. Pizza will be served at 6pm. The movie will begin at 7pm and popcorn will be served during the viewing.